## **Assunta Ferrante**

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 3:15 PM

**To:** Assunta Ferrante

**Subject:** FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

**COMMUNICATION C258** 

ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Asher Tamir

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 3:14 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

**Subject:** [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

We are long time residents of Thornhill Woods and do not want to have our neighbourhood ruined by a high density of "affordable" rental apartments and cheap stacked townhomes. There are sufficient large vacant land plots in Vaughan where the city can approve this kind of development. We are definitely against this development in our lovely neighbourhood.

Mariana and Asher Tamir

--

Asher Tamir M.Sc., P.Eng.
Basie Gate, Thornhill

Ontario,

Canada